
Parent/Carer and Teacher
Consultation Evenings -

this coming Tuesday 12th
and Wednesday 13th

November

ONLY 6 MORE FRIDAYS
BEFORE CHRISTMAS !

KEEP CHECKING THE
SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR UP-

TO-DATE EVENTS AND
CALENDAR DATES.

We request that children do not
attend the consultation

appointments with parents/carers
as there is no childcare provision

available.  If you cannot attend
your appointment, please contact

the school office.
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Children in need non-uniform day
Next Friday, 15th November we will be supporting Children in
Need with a non-uniform day and biscuit sale.
All children are asked to donate a minimum of £1 to come to
school wearing their home clothes or Pudsey Bear items items
if desired.
We will have biscuits on sale at break time for 20p each and
all monies raised will go towards supporting Children in Need.
We hope you will support our fundraising efforts - if every
child in school donated a minimum of £1 and bought a
biscuit, we could raise almost £200 for this worth while cause
- many thanks
.  
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INTER-SCHOOLS BOWLING COMPETITION

We were very fortunate to be invited to participate in
Northumberland Primary Panathlon Bowling Competition
which took place at Concordia Leisure Centre this week.

Mrs. Brett accompanied 6 (very excited) children to
participate in the event who did amazingly well and came

home clutching their medals with pride!  Well done to all of
the children for representing Holywell Village First School

so well and trying so hard in the competition.
.  
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Talk To Us

Tel: 01912370384

email:
admin@holywell.northumberl
and.sch.uk

Out of hours email:
emma-marie.reed@holywell.
northumberland.sch.uk

Follow us on Facebook:
Teachers and staff will often
share some interesting events or
lessons that children have
enjoyed. Just search for
@holywellschool on Facebook
and a page with the school logo
should appear.

The portal for Reception
applications for 2025 is now open
and closes on 15th January 2025 -
parents/carers must log into this
portal to request places:
https://schadm.northumberland.g
ov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en

“Making Learning an Adventure.”

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE
DATES 

In readiness for Parents/Carers
requesting time from work to

attend Christmas
Performances, the dates are all

available on our website
calendar:

http://www.holywell.northumbe
rland.sch.uk/web/calendar

Nursery & Reception will be
performing ‘Whoops-a-Daisy

angel’

Year 1 & 2 will be performing ‘A
Wriggly Nativity’

Years 3 & 4 will be performing
‘Bethlehem Ballroom’ 

Ticket information will come
out very soon by letter.

CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA

THURSDAY 5TH DECELMBER
2024 

4PM TO 6PM

To welcome the festive season,
we will be holding our

Christmas Extravaganza  where
the children are invited to

attend school and participate in
festive activities and makes.

We will have everything from Reindeer Dust to Candle
Lanterns to make along with items the children have

made on sale in the hall.  
We will enjoy a festive walk around the village before

returning to school to share carols around the tree with
some mulled wine and mince pies (for the grown-ups!)

and juice and biscuits (for the children!) courtesy of our
very generous PAF Association.

Please put the date in your diary - we hope you will be
able to join us to welcome in the festive season.


